
June 12, 2019 

 

Finance Chair Report: 

The finance committee has voted on and approved the following IPS (Investment Policy Statement) for 
board approval.  Once our IPS is in place, the next step for our committee will be reviewing our current 
vendor and investments to ensure they are in line with our directives.   
 
If any member of our LSC has ideas on how we can better serve our LSC financially, please feel free to 
contact me directly. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Todd Conrad 


